
Please note this important change to our general 

meeting schedule.  The general meeting that was 

set down for our regular date (second Thursday) has 

been moved back one week to Thursday, 19th 

August at 10 am in the Carrington Room.  This 

change has been required as our usual meeting 

room is too small for a group our size and thus does 

not comply with the Covid rules.  Further general 

meetings may also be moved to another date 

depending on the Covid restrictions applying at that 

time. 

The seminar on climate change planned for 

Thursday, 19th August has now been moved to 

Friday, 3rd September. 

Coffee Club on the last Wednesday of each 

month has been suspended until further notice. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

  One of the few things that are constant these 

days is birthdays!  So, celebrating this month we 

have ………. 

 Graeme Stapelfeldt Jim McGrath 

 Peter Eustace  John McKenzie 

 Geoff McNamarra  Davis Deans 

 Randolph Barnes  Peter Compton 

 Roger Hodgson  Rob Chapman 

 Birthday wishes from all club members and good 

luck in the draw for the bottle of wine which will be 

held at the general meeting as usual. 

COFFEE CLUB 

 As previously mentioned, coffee club for August 

has been cancelled and this is because the venue 

cannot cater for us under the current restrictions. 

However, that does not stop smaller groups meeting 

at Bradman Café or a venue of your choice. So 

please take the opportunity to get together with 

other members of the club for a friendly chat and an 

enjoyable cup of coffee. It only takes a couple of 

phone calls to organise a coffee gathering! 

SPEAKERS 

 Our club speaker for the 19th August meeting is 

Peter Eustace who will speak about his experiences 

of the “Cold War in Berlin”.  Following Peter, Tina 

McPherson will relate her cricketing career in 

“Journey to a Baggy Green”. 

 Next month is a ladies’ day and we are privileged 

to have the founder of the Higher Ground Raptor 

Centre, Peggy McDonald OAM CF.  For forty years 

Peggy has been involved in the rescue and 

rehabilitation of Australian raptors.  This will be a 

fascinating experience so be sure to put the date in 

your diary. 

LADIES DAY 

 Ladies are invited to our Friday, 10th September 

(to be confirmed) meeting when we will have a 

speaker of special interest (see above).  Please note 

the day and date may change  

SEMINAR 

 You are invited to attend the delayed climate 

change seminar the Mittagong RSL Club in the 

Carrington Room commencing at 10am on Friday, 

3rd September. All members are invited to attend 

and participate on the day. The format will include 

talks by club members who have special interest 

and knowledge in the various areas of climate 

change and attending members will be offered to 

 

NEWSLETTER No. 433 Probus Club of Moss Vale Inc. 

Website: www.mossvaleprobus.org.au 

PRESIDENT 
Malcolm Stephens CB 

SECRETARY 
Jim McGrath 

This content is private and confidential and for the use of Probus Club of Moss Vale members only. 

WHAT’S ON 

19th August General Meeting 

Suspended Men’s Coffee @ Bradman 

3rd September Club Seminar 

10th September Ladies Day (to be confirmed) 

16th September Cowra Break 

Events calendar will be updated as the future 

becomes clearer. 

MOST IMPORTANT 
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contribute their thoughts to the pool of knowledge 

on the day. 

 The day will include morning tea and there will be 

a charge of $15 to cover hall hire and morning tea.  

Please make payments in your usual way into the 

club account.  Details for payment are below. 

VIETNAM VEHICLE COLLECTION 

 Unfortunately, this event was cancelled but we 

will endeavour to schedule this again at a later date 

COWRA BREAK  

 At This stage we are planning to go ahead with 

this tour.  Gordon has consulted the regional 

medical officer and our tour complies with the 

current regulations.  There may need to be some 

minor adjustments because of the size of our group 

such as half the group in smaller venues at one time. 

 Cancellations for this tour will be accepted up 

until Thursday, 9th September.

 All enquiries should be directed to Gordon 

Dummer email gordon_dummer@bigpond.com or 

phone 0418 343556.  You may also find details of 

any club activity in the previous newsletter on our 

website at https://www.probusmossvale.org.au/ 

 

 

Photos thanks to Jim McGrath 

PAYMENT DETAILS 

Online 

  

. 

Probus club of Moss Vale 

BSB 032723       Account 750434 

Identify payment with your name. 

Cheque 

  

Probus Club of Moss Vale 

PO BOX 456, MOSS VALE, 2577 

Cash In an envelope to the treasurer and 

identify payment with your name 

 

Christmas in July 

Robertson 

July 2020 
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